
THE GREAT 
SCHUSS 

          
LEXINGTON SKI & SPORTS CLUB 

 

Newsletter:  March, 2022 

March Club Meeting:     
March 1, 2022 

 
PLACE:  ROOSTERS 

          124 Marketplace Dr. Lexington 

(off Man of War, just west of 
Nicholasville rd.)  

Social Only:  6:00 -8:00 p.m.  

 

 

              
          

     
 
Food, beer and wine are available for 
purchase. 

 



Special message from the board 

   2021 – 2022 SEASON    

                                                            

This is a social meeting only for those interested in gathering with snow sport friends. 

Nominations will be accepted for 2022-2023 board positions with the vote held at the April 

meeting.  

We bring the 2021 - 2022 season to a close with the Banff trip February 19-26 and the 

European trip to Andorra March 4-12 (Portugal extension March 12-20). The season kicked off 

with Salt Lake City over New Year’s and was followed by Beaver Creek. Both trips went well 

and were enjoyed by all who attended. The trip report for Salt Lake City follows – Beaver 

Creek to be included in the upcoming newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 and its variants are still with us, and even vaccinated individuals can still 

contract the virus.  Rooster’s strongly encourages the use of masks for all unvaccinated 

patrons. Although there is currently no mask mandate in Kentucky, in observance of CDC 

guidelines and for the protection of our members and visitors, the board requests that 

everyone wear masks while inside (and not actually eating or drinking) and outside while 

in close proximity to others not in your household.   Complimentary masks will be 

available at the sign-in table. 

** IF YOU DO NOT FEEL GOOD, HAVE BEEN RUNNING A TEMPERATURE, HAVE RECENTLY 

BEEN EXPOSED TO THE VIRUS, OR HAVE AN ACTIVE CASE OF COVID-19, YOU SHOULD NOT 

ATTEND THE MEETING THIS MONTH. 

 



News from the Executive Vice 

President 

Western trips for the 2021-2022 season are now complete and the European trip 

is about to begin. Local trips may still be scheduled as weather allows so watch 

the LSSC Facebook and Meet-up pages and your email inbox for trip notices. 

The OVSC trips for 2022-2023 season have been determined:  Taos, NM in late 

January, and Crested Butte, CO in late February.  Please let the board know if you 

think that we should participate in these trips.  Other Western trips as well as an 

International trip have not been determined at this time. 

If you have a specific destination you would like to have the club visit next year, 

please forward your suggestions to one of the board members.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SALT LAKE CITY 2021-2022 

Abundant snow fall welcomed LSSC members for a wonderful week of skiing and boarding.  Two comfortable SUV’s with 

ski racks allowed us to travel to several resorts, including Alta, Solitude, Brighton, and Snowbird.  Although it was a busy 

holiday week, the advance purchase of parking passes assured entry on the busiest days.  Amazingly, lift lines were not 

overwhelming. Trip participants included longtime club members Dan, Robin, Tara, Keith, Howard and Annette.  We 

were excited to welcome new members John and his sons Tyler and John Clay.  Snow conditions were favorable for 

skiers and snow boarders as well as offering varied terrain preferences.  Tara led the way on the first day taking the 

group on an exciting tree run!  Snow conditions were excellent, with several powder days, including 24” of new snow on 

December 31. 

The Crystal Inn provided a comfortable home base as usual with walking access to eateries and downtown sites.  A new 

Mexican restaurant located a block from the hotel received rave reviews and was visited more than once along with a 

few regular favorites like Red Rock Brewing and the Market Street Grill.  Downtown Salt Lake City's largest New Year's 

Eve event, "Last Hurrah!" was attended by some of the group, who reported it was a nice celebration.  

Despite numerous news reports of airline cancellations, the group all got out to Salt Lake City and back home without 

significant problems, winding up a great week of snow sports and providing a good kickoff for the 2021-2022 season! 

Annette Riehle, Trip Leader 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

                                         

                           



Social 

 

 

No social activities this month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           



Membership 
 

                                                 

New members are always welcome!! 

Renewal notices for LSSC membership will be upcoming next summer. Watch the newsletter 

and the LSSC website. Dues are $40.00 per year and may be paid online or by check (for NEW 

members fee will be credited against the cost this year of a qualifying LSSC trip).  

Please be sure to sign the member waiver (on back) – it is required to process an application. 

 

 

Completed applications can be returned to Cecile McKinney (membership chairperson) at the 

meeting or mailed to the club’s P.O. Box (PO Box 22375, Lexington KY 40522). 

                                                                       

  

 

 



Board Notes                                      

      

 

Board position nominations are being 

accepted for 2022-2023!! 
Elections for the 2022-2023 Officers and Directors will take place at the membership meeting on April 5, 2022.  

Tom O’Donnell, incoming President, is working on a slate, and that will be circulated before the meeting.  

Other nominations may be made by members up until the actual election.  Nominations prior to the meeting 

should be sent by email to president@lexskiSPORTS.org and presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org.  

 

The president elect will serve as the President the following year. If you are interested in serving in one of 

these positions, please notify one of the board members of your interest in running. If you want to nominate 

another club member, please check with him/her first to verify their willingness to have their name placed in 

nomination. 

 

 

The next board meeting is Wednesday, March 9, 2022. Members may participate by notifying 

any board member in advance.  

 

 

mailto:president@lexskiSPORTS.org
mailto:presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org


 

 

LSSC Officers and Directors       2022-2022 
PRESIDENT - - CHARLIE LISLE 
president@lexskiSPORTS.org 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
membership@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PAST PRESIDENT/OVSC REPRESENTATIVE – JANET 
JONES 
ovsc-rep@lexskiSPORTS.org 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
webmaster@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SECRETARY- AGGIE WANINGER  
secretary@lexskiSPORTS.org 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskiSPORTS.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
vp@lexskiSPORTS.org 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
racing@lexskiSPORTS.org 

TREASURER- CHARLIE LISLE 
treasurer@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  - TOM O’DONNELL 
presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

Marketing & Publicity Director - OPEN 
 LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR- CHRIS PING 

localactivity@lexskiSPORTS.org  

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSPORT
S/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskiSPORTS.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-SPORTS-
Meetup/ ?  

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                          

http://skifederation.org 
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